tamford Green

S
Primary School

24 November 2015
Dear Parents/Carers,

Christmas Dinner 2015
This year the children will be having Christmas lunch on Thursday 17 December 2015. If
your child usually has a packed lunch on a Thursday and you would like them to have a
hot Christmas lunch on that day please complete the slip below and return it to the
office.
Please note that there will be no roast dinner on Wednesday 16 December.
The cost of a school dinneris £2.15. Payment should be made via Tucasi under dinners.
Please note that this is non-refundable as the food has to be ordered in advance.
Therefore, we regret that if your child is absent on the day we will be unable to reimburse

the cost.

For Surrey County Council dinner reports, they have asked if you could return the slip to
the school office by Friday 11 December 2015.

We will NOT be able to accept any forms for Christmas lunch after Friday 11 December
or without Tucasi payment.

Kind regards,

Mrs Boult
Data and Welfare Officer

Please return to the Office by Friday 11 December 2015

| would like my child to have a Christmas lunch on Thursday 17 December and | have
paid online via Tucasi.

Name of child Class

*My child is / is not vegetarian

*My child has special dietary needs or food allergies and should not eat the following
foods:

* Please delete as applicable

Signed




